
For the second year we are delighted to invite L3 
gardens to participate in The Paella competition 

SATURDAY 17th AUGUST

This is a garden party where L3 gardens are invited to cook 
their own paella. 
The gardens are scored by the paella’s taste and the effort the 
garden has made to come together to make it a fiesta for the 
whole garden

Registration period: until 9th August

If your garden would like to participate, please send an email to: fiesta@condadoalhama.com
Prize ceremony Sunday 18th of August at Condado Club

Be as creative as you can!
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